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August 15, 2007 AUG 2 0 2007
WASH. UT. & TP COMM

Tina Leipski

WUTC

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

REFERENCE: CERTIFICATE #TAC-01090: PASSENGER SERVICE BETWEEN
WALLA WALLA AND PASCO

Dear Ms Leipski:

Genie Tours is not currently providing passenger transportation service between Walla
Walla and Pasco under the referenced authorization. However, we have learned that
Washington State Department of Transportation is in the process of awarding a contract
to the Bellair Airporter Shuttle to provide passenger transportation service in this
corridor. In the interest of making this service available to the citizens in the Walla
Walla community, Genie Tours does not object to authority being granted Bellair
Airporter Shuttle to provide this service for the duration of the contract with the
Washington State Department of Transportation.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact the
undersigned.

S;fgerely, :(- t

Dan Carter
GENIE TOURS

Cc: Richard Johnson

4083 West Van Giesen
West Richland, WA 99353
(509) 967-2902

Fax (509) 967-2964




